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Stanley Bus Station – partial stand
closures from 9 December

Durham County Council are working on partially closing Stanley Bus Station
after 6pm to try and reduce anti-social behaviour.

From 9 December, only stands G to K will be open, with the following
changes:

• Service M6 will depart from stand G
• Service X30 towards Consett will depart from stand H
• Services 6/6A towards Newcastle and 16/16A towards Consett

will depart from stand J



• Services 78/78A towards Consett will depart from stand K

Stand allocation before 6pm is unchanged.
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